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UBC 

E as~ociation of university and. college employees 

Jan Johnson 
Registrar's Office 
Campus Mail 

' Dear Jan, 

May 19, 1981 

I have enclosed a cheque in the amount of $47.55 which is the net 
amount of the gross figure which was deducted from your salary 
in March. 

Please accept my apologies for the delay. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. L~er, 
S_ecretary-Treasurer, 
AUCK .. Local One 

2162Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


